
 

 
 
 
20th June 2018 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
  

The Year 6 pupils have been invited to attend a ‘graduation ceremony’ at 
the University of York on the 2nd of July.  
 
Earlier this year the Year 6 children were involved in workshops and a visit to 
either the Natwest bank or a myths and legends project at York St John 
University. This graduation is to celebrate the successful completion of these 
projects.  
 

The children will travel to and from the university by coach, accompanied by 
Park Grove staff, and the trip will take place in normal school hours. As we 
are out for the whole day your child will need a packed lunch. Please inform 
the office in advance if your child is entitled to a free school lunch and you 
would like a packed lunch provided.  
 

There is no cost for this visit because the PTA have paid for the coaches.  
  

As this visit involves a coach journey we require your permission for your 
child to attend. 
  

Many thanks, 
  

Mrs Helen Steel 

h.steel@parkgroveprimary.co.uk 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
  
  

I give permission for my child………………………………………. to go on the trip to 
York University on Monday 2nd July. 
  
  
  

Signed………………………………………………………….. (Parent/Carer) 

  

  

  
 


